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Spring Break  

Work Day  

2015! 

Today is the official start of spring break in Honduras, which 
always coincides with Holy Week, and we celebrated by--

well-- having the boys do a work day! We had several projects 
to do: finishing the playground area of the Villa Linda Miller 

school, building a small workshop for our Wilmer, and 
improving the walking path around the cabins. All in all, a 

good day's work! 
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CPC Mission Trip 

We are always excited to receive 
this team from Michael’s home 
church in St. Louis, Missouri! 
They are an encouragement to 

our staff and boys, and we are so 
blessed that they are a part of the 

Micah family! 



 
3 

B 

C 

Caribbean Trip! 
Since Holy Week is spring break 
here in Honduras, we have taken 

the boys on a road trip to the 
Caribbean coastal town of Tela. 

One of our youngest boys, Jhon, is 
from the Garifuna culture that dots 
the Caribbean coast of Honduras, 
and we spent the afternoon today 

in the town of San Juan. It was SO 
special to be able to spend the 

afternoon with Jhon's family on 
their ancestral lands. You should 

definitely read more about the 
amazing Garifuna people! 

 

Above:  Caitlin and Leah spend 
   some time with one of 
   Jhon’s Cousins. 

Right:   Jhon has huge smiles as 
  he has a meal with his 
  family 

Bottom left:  The boys pose   
  on the beach in San   
  Juan 

Bottom right:  Michael hangs 
  out on the beach with 
  Jose Luis and Julio 
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On the way to the north coast we had lunch at the Lago de Yojoa, and then spent the first night at a zoo 
and park called Joya Grande.  They have an amazing variety of animals and activities, as you can see 

from the giraffe named “Big Boy” in the photo! 


